
The Xrw lira prints a list of contributions from 
255 Sunday School Auxiliaries to the Missionarh 
Society of the Church of England in Canada, in whicy 
S. Alban's, Toronto, takes the fith place with $4(1.25. 
The four larger are Lunenburg, Nova Scotia, $lo6.bo; 
St. Paul’s, Halifax, $62 ; All Saints', Hamilton. $54 50; 
Holy Trinity, Toronto, $53.30. The two next on the 
list alter S. Alban's arc ^jracc Church, Brantford, $43.H1 ; 
and St. Paul’s, Brockvillc, $41. The list, however, docs 
not include nu.ny of the large churches ; (Juebec Cathe­
dral, Montreal Cathedral, St. (icorgc’s, Montreal, and 
St James’, Toronto, do not appear in it (no doubt 
they make their guts in some other way) ; nevertheless, 
there arc many larger churches than S. Alban's, so tb.it 
our position on the list is a creditable one. We hope 
the Sunday School will make an effort 10 maintain it. 
The children's Lenten Boxes for this year, brought in 
on Easter Sunday, produced over $70.

Among the Easter gifts to the Cathedral must be 
mentioned a joint donation from Mrs. Victor Hughes, 
of England, and her sister, Mrs Macuab, 01 .1 handsome 
red silk Burse, Chalice Veil of the same material, and 
Stole. The embroidery on all is of heavy gold work, 
similar to the beautiful Sanctus on the Altar, which is 
so much admired. The Stole is further enriched with

clusters of rare Neapolitan coral with pearl and coral 
pendants. The work was executed in England, and 
donated by Mrs. Victor Hughes, who is widely known 
in Oxford for her interest in Church work 1 he Jewels 
are the gift of Mrs. Macnab.

The three Illustrated Lectures given in the Crypt 
of the Cathedral during the Lenten season were very 
successful in every way.

On March 3rd, Mr. Ben Olid's “ Evening in Pales­
tine" was well patronized, notwithstanding the very 
inclement weather, and proved a most interesting enter­
tainment.

On March 17th Mr. Stangcr gave an admirable 
lecture on " Ancient and Modern Temples of Italy 
I’hc subject was illustrated by a large numbei of lantern 
views many of them from original photographs taken by 
the lecturer. The proceeds of these lectures enabled 
the Altar Guild to make much needed improvements in 
the fitting up of the Chapel in the School House.

On Maunday Thursday the Rev. Canon Dixon gave 
a number of Bible readings on the “ Passion of our 
Lord," and illustrated his subject with nearly one hun­
dred lantern views, which were greatly appreciated, 
the proceeds were for Diocesan Missions.


